
 

 

Welcome to the Ipswich Fish and Game Association.  Here are the next steps for 

new and prospective members.   

Your membership ID: 

In non-pandemic times we would invite you to have your photo taken by one of 

the IFGA staff in preparation for making your official ID for IFGA membership.  To 

avoid unnecessary risks, we are asking all new and prospective members to send 

us a photo, electronically, to use on your membership ID.   

Sending us a photo: 

1. Using a cell phone camera, have someone take a well-lit, clear headshot 

photo of you with a light-colored background. 

2. Send the photo via text message or e-mail to Eric Josephson. 

3. Include your name as it was entered on your membership application.  

Cell for text message:  978-979-0485 

or 

E-mail:   ericj@ipswichfishandgame.org  

Become “Ranges certified”: 

Attend the next “Ranges and facilities orientation” to ensure that your ID is printed 

with your “Ranges stripe”.   The meeting is typically at 7:00 PM on the 3rd Monday 

of each month.  Be sure to check for exceptions.  See 

http://www.ipswichfishandgame.org/events/ and follow us on our Facebook page 

for the latest schedules and guidance. The meeting is free and is required for you 

to be able to use any of the ranges at the IFGA.   

 

Have more questions? See our membership FAQ at 

http://www.ipswichfishandgame.org/fees-and-membership/ 
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